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HSC Pension Service
We are pleased to let you know that we have received information relating to your pensionable earnings to 16/17 year inclusive from Dental Payments Office at BSO.   We need to verify the information before we can update your record in order for us to be able to process calculations.  This process can be lengthy and we will produce Annual Benefit Statements when we are confident that the information we hold is accurate.  
As we will be processing these in tranches, please bear with us as we try to update all of your records.
As you do not yet have access to the MSS (Member Self Service) facility, Annual  Benefit Statements produced will be sent to the home address recorded on your pension record at HSC Pension Service.  Please ensure that any change to personal information such as address, change of status etc is communicated to us via dentalpensions@hscni.net
Further updates will be sent via the Monthly News Sheet
